
 
 

 AD DIRIYAH EPRIX  - 15 DECEMBER 2018 

  
 

From The Stewards of the Meeting Bulletin N° 06 
 

To All Competitors and Drivers 

  
 

 
The Stewards inform all competitors that reffering to Stewards Bulletin No. 5 the Super Pole 
according Article 33.6 of the 2018/2019 FIA Formula E Sporting Regulations is cancelled. 
 
The grid for the race will be drawn up following the combined result of Group A and B.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Schwägerl Paolo Longoni Elie Semaan  
Chairman of the Panel Steward (international) Steward (national) 
 
Date: 15 December 2018 Time: 11:30 Document:  45 


